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Today is the last day of the training.  
First, in order to improve this training that will continue from the 

next year, there was a place to hear opinions and reflections from the 
trainees. While expressing opinions one by one, most of the 
participants seemed satisfied with the contents. In particular, they 
were very grateful for the lectures, teachers and JICA. Improvements 
such as helping more detailed information on the Japanese 
curriculum were also mentioned. 

At the graduation ceremony, each trainee was given a certificate of completion, and greetings were given 
by Dr. Kazuhiro Yoshida and Ms. Fiona from Papua New Guinea, the representative of the trainees. They 
seemed to have built up a relationship that could continue to interact and have a positive impact on each 
other's countries.  


